

Committees: Taxation, Finance and Economic Development, Chair; Education, Vice Chair; Executive Appointments, Vice Chair; Health; Policy and Planning; Public Safety; Recreation and Parks Subcommittee; Community Development Subcommittee

November 5, 2013

Karen A. Randle Executive Secretary to the City Council Office of the President 100 N. Holliday Street, Room 409 Baltimore, MD 21202

Re: City Council Bill 13-0260 - New Lafayette Courts PUD Amendment

Dear Ms Randle:

On behalf of my constituent, Helping Up Mission, Inc., I write to request that City Council Bill 13-0260, which I introduced on their behalf on September 9, 2013, be withdrawn from consideration by the City Council. Regrettably, my constituent has terminated its contract to purchase1200 E. Fayette Street and as a result, the proposed Amendment to the New Lafayette Courts Planned Unit Development will not be necessary.

Please let me know if you need additional information. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Carl Stokes, City Council

District 12

Cs/db

Cc: Bob Gehman, Helping Up Mission, Inc.

Avery Aisenstark, Director, Department of Legislative Reference

Martin French, Department of Planning

Brenda William, Department of Legislative Reference

Michelle Wirzberger, Office of the City Council President